
HARRY KILVANICK
Age  72,  of  Hopewell

Township,  formerly  of  Bethel
Park,  passed  away  Sunday,
August  25,  2024,  at  UPMC
Montefiore,  surrounded  by
his  loved  ones,  following  a
brief illness.

Born  April  15,  1952,  in
McKeesport,  PA,  he was the
son  of  the  late  Harry  and
Ethel (Freund) Kilvanick.

He  is  survived  by  his
beloved  life  partner,  Michele
Johns; sons, Michael Kilvanick
and Craig (Lori) Kilvanick; and

stepdaughter,  Kaitlyn  Johns.  He  was  also  the  proud
grandfather of Kai and Reese Kilvanick.

In addition to his immediate family,  Harry leaves behind
many  loving  family  members  and  dear  friends  who  will
cherish his memory and legacy.

Harry was a 1970 graduate of Serra Catholic High School
and a 1974 graduate of Duquesne University.

Professionally,  Harry  retired  as  VP  and  Deputy  Chief
Accounting Officer from Bayer.

Harry proudly served as a Trustee on the Board for  the
Western  PA  School  for  Blind  Children  for  over  25  years,
previously  serving  as  Board  President  and  currently  was
President of the School’s Foundation.

Harry was a passionate car enthusiast and a loyal fan of
the  Pittsburgh  Steelers  and  Penn  State,  often  attending
games  with  his  friends.  Harry  also  loved  his  four-legged
friends, especially Lexi and Arlo.

Friends will be received Wednesday, August 28, 2024, from
3pm  until  7pm  at  TATALOVICH  FUNERAL  HOME  AND
CREMATION SERVICES, INC.,  2205 McMinn St.,  Aliquippa,
PA  15001,  where  a  prayer  service  will  be  held  Thursday,
August  29,  2024,  at  9:30  a.m.,  followed  by  a  Mass  of
Christian Burial at 10:00 a.m., at Our Lady of Fatima Catholic
Church, Hopewell Township.

Interment  will  follow  at  Mt.  Olivet  Catholic  Cemetery,
Hopewell Township.

In lieu of flowers, please consider making a donation to
the  Western  Pennsylvania  School  for  Blind  Children,  201
Bellefield Ave., Pittsburgh, PA 15213, in Harry’s memory.
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